
We kindly remind all parents and carers that children should not bring prohibited items to school in their bags. Any prescribed medications must be handed in at the school office and should not be kept in children’s possession. Additionally, cough sweets are not permitted in school. 
If your child has a specific medical need that requires them to have certain items in school, please discuss this with a key stage leader, so that an appropriate care plan can be put in place. Your cooperation in following these guidelines helps us ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils. Thank you for your support

Return to School: 
Wednesday 3  September 2025rd

W/C 15th: Clubs Commence
Monday 22  SEND Coffee Evening @5:30pmnd:

Monday 22 : PTFA AGM Meeting@2pmnd

Wednesday 24th:- TT Rockstar's Day
Thursday 25 : Y5 to Sandyford Fire Stationth

Thursday 25 : Y5/6 Cross Country @Thursfieldth

Thursday 2 : Y5/6 Cross Country @Springhead
4pm - 5:30pm

nd

Monday 6 : Y3/4 Pottery Tour Tripth

Wednesday 8th: Harvest Assembly - KS1 & EYFS
@9am
Thursday 9 : Y5/6 Cross Country @St Saviours
4pm - 5:30pm

th

Friday 10th: Wear yellow to school (Children’s
Mental Health Day)
Monday 13 : Y5/6 Trip to Staffordshire Regiment
Museum

th

Thursday 16 : Y5/6 Cross Country @Dove Bank
4pm - 5:30pm

th

Tuesday 21st: Academy Photography (Individuals
and Siblings)
Wednesday 22nd: EYFS Open evening @5:30pm
Thursday 23  : PTFA Pumpkin Patch @3:30pm rd

Thursday 23rd: PTFA Pumpkin Workshop @6pm 

27  - 31  - October Half Termth st

Monday 3 : INSET Dayrd

Chikdmn

Asthma
Register 

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have now completed our first full week of the new school year, and I am delighted to share how well the pupils have settled back
into school life. It has been wonderful to see them engaging so positively with their learning and adapting quickly to the routines of
the day. Their enthusiasm and energy are a joy to witness.

This week, pupils have also begun their afternoon science block, which forms part of our Thursfield Curriculum Boxset. This approach
helps children to build and retain knowledge in a carefully sequenced way, linking new learning to the science work they completed
last year. It has been inspiring to see them making these connections and growing in confidence as young scientists.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support with school uniform. The pupils look incredibly smart
and ready for learning, and your commitment to maintaining our high standards is very much appreciated.

Today, we are also sending home our annual calendar of Thursfield events. We work hard to give families as much notice as possible
for activities, performances, and special occasions. We hope this helps you to plan ahead, and we look forward to welcoming you into
school throughout the year.

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. We cannot wait to see you across the many events and milestones ahead this year.

With warm regards,
 Mrs Bradbury

TT Rockstars Day

If your child is on our asthma register,
you should have received a copy of the
school’s Asthma Policy. Please complete
Appendix 1 and 2 and return them to

school as soon as possible.
We also ask that you check and update
any medical conditions for your child on

Arbor to ensure our records are accurate.
Thank you for your prompt attention to

this important matter.

Your paragraph text

On Wednesday 24th September, we are
excited to be launching TT Rockstars
once again! To celebrate, we invite all
children to come to school dressed as a

rockstar for the day.

Throughout the day, children will be
taking part in lots of fun times tables

and maths challenges — and there may
even be a whole-school Times Table-Off

in the hall!

SEND Coffee Evening
Come along to our next SEND Coffee
Evening on Monday 22nd September.

This is a great opportunity to:

Hear the latest updates and information
regarding specific SEND needs
Connect with other parents and carers
Share support, experiences, and expertise

We hope you’ll be able to join us!

Key Dates

Friday 12  September Edition th

Thursfield News

Headteachers Message
Our Weekly Joke:   ‘What does Maths make pupils sad?  Because it’s full of problems!’

Annual Calendar

This year’s school calendar is being emailed out
to parents today. It’s packed with all the key

dates and events for the year ahead. We aim to
stick as closely as possible to these dates, though

on rare occasions some may be subject to
change.

Wraparound Club

We kindly remind all families that
bookings for wraparound care must now

be made through Arbor.
Thank you for your patience and

understanding as we transitioned to this
system over the past week. If you

experience any difficulties with bookings,
please don’t hesitate to contact the school

office, who will be happy to help.

OPAL Working Party -
Thank You!

A big thank you to Teddy and Tilly’s dad
who came along to help with our digging
area. We really appreciate your support
with our OPAL project and can’t wait to
see the children enjoying and making use

of the space. 



Class of the week! Golden Book Winners
Theme:- Staff Choice

Well done to Reception and Yr 3 & 4
for achieving 100% attendance last week!

Water Bottles

Please do not park on the curbs outside the school
during drop-off and pick-up times.

We are increasingly concerned about the potential
risk of a traffic incident, and we want to ensure the

safety of all our Thursfield pupils.
Thank you for your support in keeping our school

community safe.

Parking 
Monday - KS1
Tuesday - Recption
Wednesday - Nursery
Thursday - LKS3 (Year 3&4)
Friday - UKS2 (5&6)

P.E Timetable

Please visit our website for information
regarding school policies including

mobile phones and attendance. You will
also find information regarding our

curriculum.

ARBOR Good To Be 
Green Winner

Healthy Snack

RB - Josh C.
RSB- Billy-Joe N.
Y1P-  George M.
Y1/2R -George E.
Y1/2T - Bridget G.

Attendance

Please ensure that all children bring a reusable water
bottle to school each day.

We are currently using too many single-use plastic cups,
and we’d like to reduce this for environmental reasons.
All bottles should be clearly labelled with your child’s

name to avoid any mix-ups.
Thank you for your support in helping us become a more

sustainable school!

School Website

Please remember to update your
personal details in Arbor if there are
any changes. It is essential that we

have multiple contact details for each
child to ensure smooth communication.

 Additionally, you can adjust your
photo permissions through Arbor at

any time. 

Facebook Page
 Thursfield has a Facebook page. The

purpose of the page is to provide parents
with a window in to the school day. To join

search Thursfield Primary School.

Y3H-  Riley C.
Y3/4R -  Ellie C.
Y4W - Lennon F.
Y5P - Phillip G.
Y5/6B -  Ebrima F.
Y5/6O -  Oliver J.

Remember we are a Healthy Snack
School! Please bring in healthy

snacks only. 

 Clubs commence Monday 15
September- these are to be

booked via Arbor.

th

 

Clubs

For the next two weeks, the
curriculum block for Years 1–6 will

be Science. 

First Curriculum Block

Named Uniform

As we begin the autumn term, many children are
starting the year with brand-new uniform. We kindly
remind all families to clearly label every item with

your child’s name.
New uniform is costly, and we’d hate for anything to
go missing. Labelling makes it much easier for us to
return lost items quickly and helps avoid mix-ups.
Thank you for your support in keeping everything

safe and organised!

Snack & Lunch

Please remember to book your child’s
lunch and snack via Arbor in advance.

Thank you for helping us ensure a
smooth start to the new school year!

House Points

Bridgewater -
Doulton -
Moorcroft -
Wedgwood -

Reception Parents
Thank you to all the parents who attended the
‘meet the reception teacher’ event on Monday!.
Your presence and participation are invaluable

in creating a supportive and collaborative
environment for our Thursfield pupils’

Mrs Parkinson’s Class for their 
super work in English linked to 
The Tiger Who Came For Tea!

Ellie C.



Upcoming Events...Upcoming Events...Upcoming Events...
PTFAPTFA

jOIN

Follow our 
Facebook page!

Y
our paragraph text

Future Events:
Monday 29  September: Annual PTFA AGM 2pm th



Thursfield CommunityCentre
Thursfield CommunityCentre Follow our 

Facebook page!What’s going on...What’s going on...What’s going on...


